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to promote social distancing until fur
All board meetings will be held outside at the Rec 
Hall under the pavilion to promote social distancing
until further notice.

!!ELECTION TIME IS COMING!!

Candidates needed for election of the Board of 
Directors apply by 7/31 Contact Janet Malley Lot 
373 or stop by the office     

Hi Cedarshores members and welcome back. Its 
been a  tough and interesting last few months to 
say the least but things are finally getting back on 
track. It's great to see all the smiling facing again. 
We appreciate and thank you all for your 
cooperation during these trying times. Let's 
continue to have a safe and fun 2020 season. 

Barb Tolles. Board President. 

From the Desk of Wally

 the Park Manager

Cedar Shores 4  th     of July Holiday Schedule  

Septic Pump outs for the 4th of July will be on a 
emergency bases only from 830 am to 4 pm on 

Saturday July 4th and Sunday July 5th. Please 
utilize the bathhouses.

There will be several volunteers plus myself doing 
security through out the weekend. As a reminder all 
golf carts, atvs must have a lot number on them. 
Paper plates are except able to use as lot markers for
guest. If your guest brings their own then they also 
must have your lot number on them. All golf carts 
must have headlights and at least 1 light in the back.
If you are stopped for not having your golf cart or 
atv lights working you will be told to park it till its 
fixed. This is for your safety and the safety of others
so please comply to these regulations.

All security cameras are working through out the 
park. These cameras are utilized to help eliminate 
vandalism and to identify the person involved. The 
more vandalism we suffer the more it cost the park 
so please make your guest aware also.

2020 BOARD MEETINGS
10:00 am @ Rec Hall

JUNE 27
JULY 18

AUGUST 15 
ANNUAL BOARD MEETING  
Yearly Report AND Elections

September 5
September 21

http://www.cedarshores.org/


Trash pickup: trash must be out by 4pm.I will be 
making my rounds to collect it at that time. Please 
do not leave your trash out overnight. Take to trash 
containers at the entrance to the park.

Things to remember: any person under the age of 18
must be on their lot by 11pm.

Any issues involving guest will be brought to the 
attention of the lot owner.

As your Park Manager my first priority is to keep 
everyone safe. By following the rules and 
regulations we can make this happen. Please be 
considerate to your neighbors as quite hour starts at 
11pm.

Overflow parking is available on cedar shores drive 
marked by signs.

On a final note I want to wish everyone a safe and 
enjoyable holiday and make a lot of memories.

Thank you

Wally CS park manager

From the desk of
Kelly the Office Manager

I just want to let everyone know thank you for your 
patience while Julie Foote is helping me get the office 
in order. Everybody here has been very nice. I will try 
to get an update of all the property owners as soon as
possible.

Sincerely

Kelly Bailey

  Go to NRCustomCo on Etsy

https://www.etsy.com/shop/
NRCustomCo 
  to order one!

 I just purchased a 911 reflective address sign at a 
great price and wanted to share the information with 
you in hopes that you'll consider ordering one if you 
don't already have one. I think having these is a must 

for our park especially in emergency situations. (May 
help with golf cart rally too!) 

There are 3 sizes to choose from, all under $20 with 
free shipping! AND use the code KD1913 and get 50%
off! The one pictured is 18" tall.
Wendy Helmic

Recreation Committee News                                        
Tracy Spencer, lot 25  csrec.tracy@yahoo.com

Tracy,989-666-1628 (call/text)

Some crazy year we are having.  So hard to believe 
we are already in the middle of June and the 4th Of 
July is around the corner.  

It certainly has been very different at CS with the 
Covid 19 pandemic happening.  Everything is 
revolving around that.  Memorial Weekend really 
didn’t seem like a holiday at all.  But I am glad that 
we have been fortunate enough to be able to go to 
our happy place at CS.  

Although we aren’t back to normal yet we do have 
a little bit of fun planned for the 4th Of July.

Saturday 4th.  Yard sales will be 9-12 as usual.  
Anyone who would like to put items out to sell are 
welcome to.  We will not have any vendors in the 
Rec Hall this year I am sorry to say.  
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4-6 Decorated Pontoon Parade.  This  years parade 
is in honor of Rick Little, who enjoyed his 4 pm boat
rides so dearly with his family and friends. The 
Little’s pontoon will be the lead boat (red).   We 
miss his witty humor at CS. Theme is Red White 
and Blue.   We will start line up at the big beach, 
follow canal past Boat Launch where judges will be 
sitting to judge the decorated pontoons for 1st and 
2nd place winners.  We will then go around all the 
little lakes we are connected to.  We will disburse 
when we come back to the boat launch.  We will 
come to the winners lots Saturday Eve to hand out 
prizes and get pictures.  It is our hopes this can be a
yearly event.  Have fun!! There is a flyer on the 
Web page along with FB. 

Fireworks at dusk at the boat launch.  Please be 
respectful of barriers in place for your safety.  A big
thank you to the guys who put all this on!!!!

Raffles: 50/50 and a large griddle/grill combination 
on wheels will be raffled off.  We will again have 
envelopes available for you to put your money in 
and we will fill out tickets for the drawings.  Pricing 
will be on the envelopes.  We will have two lots for 
envelope pick up and drop off.  Lot # 25  and Lot # 
378 (boathouse down by big beach).  There are 
locking mailboxes to drop the envelopes into. 
There will also be directions at both places.  I will 
post a picture of griddle on FB and Web page. We 
are trying to do raffles as safely as we can.  Good 
luck to all. 

At this time we will not be doing coffee hour. But 
Tickets will be drawn at Rec Hall Sunday Morning at
11 outside under the pavilion.  You do not need to 
be present to win.  Prizes will be delivered if 
needed.  

Rocks will be hidden again for kids to find.  We will 
do 20.  Bring them to Lot # 25 for a prize.

The Grinch That Stole Christmas will be July 25th.  
We are working on a safe way to still do a little 

something with Santa.  Watch for a flyer to be 
posted soon to Web page and FB.

The Mad Hatter Women’s Tea Party was cancelled 
for June.  Terry Ross would like to do it September 
26th .  Thinking it could be a fun girls weekend.  
Give her a shout if you think you would be 
interested in that weekend.  

Looking for more help with bottle returns.  If you 
may be interested please get with me.  

Please be safe, be careful out there. Looking 
forward to the 4th and seeing everyone. 

If anyone has questions on anything please feel 
free to contact me. 989-666-1628

Lot #25,   csrec.tracy@yahoo.com  ,  

If you want to have an
article in the Cedar Log,
please forward your
information to Fran 
Medina at 

cedarlog.editor@outlook.com
Don’t forget to check out the website 
it has all announcements and notices
that are informing owners of
conditions, announcements and
information,SO, AS ALWAYS…………………… 
CHECK THE WEBSITE FOR NOTICES
OFTEN. We also have a facebook group. 
Friend us at Cedar Shores Campground

Cedar Shores Office

Contact  Information

5916 Cedar Shores Dr.
Harrison, MI 48625

Phone: 989-539-2051
Fax: 989-539-2051
Email: cscampground@gmail.com

Park Maintenance: 989-444-8430 you can leave a 
message.

Office Hours:

mailto:cscampground@gmail.com
mailto:csrec.tracy@yahoo.com


Summer April 15th – October 15th
Saturday: 10am - 1pm  Sunday: 10am – 1pm
Winter October 16th – April 14th
Saturday: 10-noon
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